


As College Board's relationship with Hanban creates security concerns, please provide a 
written response to the below inquiries by November 13, 2020; 

1. What is Hanban's role in the Chinese Guest Teacher Program?

2. What is the Chinese government's involvement in the AP Chinese Language and Culture
test? Does the Chinese government have to approve of the test?

3. How much money did the College Board receive from the Hanban or from the Chinese
government more broadly?

4. What oversight practices does College Board implement to mitigate the risks of undue
foreign influence associated with Hanban?

5. How does College Board screen funding from foreign sources?

6. What contracts, memoranda of understanding, or other agreements did the College Board
sign with the Hanban or other Chinese government-backed entities?

7. Did the College Board receive or use any federal funding in the creation or promotion of
Hanban-afftliated programs?

Thank you for your immediate attention. We look forward to your reply. 

Marsha Blackbum 
United States Senator 

Mike Lee 
United States Senator 

Marco Rubio 
United States Senator 

Sincerely, 

Tom Cotton 
United States Senator 

Kelly Loeffler 
United States Senator 

James Lankford 
United States Senator 

____________________
Josh Hawley 
United States Senator 


